
 

May 2, 2025  

 
 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman      Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515  

  

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 

I am requesting funding for the City of La Habra Foothill Zone Consolidation Water Project in Fiscal Year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of La Habra located at 110 E. La Habra Boule-

vard, La Habra, CA 90631. 
 

This critical infrastructure project will enhance the reliability and sustainability of water supply in the Foothill 

Zone which serves a significant portion of La Habra, which faces increasing issues due to aging pipelines, fluc-

tuating pressure zones, and system inefficiencies. This project would address these challenges by modernizing 

water distribution networks. This project is a good use of taxpayer funds because it aligns with the mission of 

the STAG program to ensure that water quality and service remains at local, state and federal standards. In addi-

tion to ensuring safety to the public, the project helps deliver a critical municipal service.   
 

The project has a Federal nexus because it is consistent with the purposes authorized by Section 1452 of the 

Safe Drinking Water Act (42 U.S.C. §300j-12). 
 

Lastly, I certify that neither I nor anyone in my immediate family have a financial interest in this project.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  

 
 

Sincerely,  

  

Member of Congress  

 


